————— Original Message—-----

From: Cupp, John (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2007 4:05 PM

To: Ward, Jim (UTC); Mickelson, Christopher (UTC); Gomez, David (UTC);
Eckhardt, Gene (UTC)

Subject: FW: In response to your public comment submission to the WUTC

regarding DocketNumber: 070944 Rosario Utilities, Llc
FYI...

John Cupp

Regulatory Analyst .
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(360) 664-1113

(360) 664-4291 fax

————— Original Message—-—-—-

From: Mary Poletti [mailto:mspoletti@rockisland.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2007 3:15 PM

To: Cupp, John (UTC)

Subject: Re: In response to your public comment submission to the WUTC
regarding DocketNumber: 070944 Rosario Utilities, Llc '

Mr. J Cupp,

This is a sad day indeed for Orcas Island and for democracy in the
State of Washington.

The Commissioners have bowed to the Texas power-brokers and corporate greed.

The water rights never should have been transferred to a separate
totally Olympus owned corporation.

The public servants in the state government have not protected the
citizens of Orcas Island in Rosario especially those in the

Department of Ecology.

You should all hang your heads in sheer shame in front of our

nation's values, its love of liberty and the values of this beautiful state.

It speaks of the sellout of Montana Electric.

By your actions, you have tosseed Robert Moran's vision out the

window, you have put our water rights on the commodities market, and
have installed our small preciocus utility in the hands of Washington
Water Serivce and California Water only to be traded on the stock market.

What kinds of public servants are you?

But I thank you, Mr. J Cupp, for your constant communications attempt
at this very tragic news.

Sadly, indeed,
Mary Poletti
Rosario Resident



